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Thank you for your patience, flexibility, and understanding the past few months. You have done a wonderful job during this most difficult time.
Please remember that Monday and Tuesday, May 18 and 19, we will be open from 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., so that you can turn in any completed work, books, and borrowed chrome books. You may also pick up anything your child had in the classroom.
On Friday, May 22, at 12:30, you are invited to drive through the parking lot drop off area. All staff members will be there to wave to and celebrate you and your family. We are incredibly sad that we were not able to come back to school but want to have a last day parade.
We continue to pray for each of our WVCA families that you are healthy and safe. We have great plans for next year and will keep you informed.
The Lord is my strength and my shield; my heart trusts in him, and he helps me. My heart leaps for joy, and with my song I praise him. The Lord is the strength of his people, a fortress of salvation for his anointed one.  – Psalm 28:7-8

Have a blessed summer!
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